
                                                          

Winona Area SHRM Board Meeting 
1/27/2012 
12:00 noon – 1:00 pm 
Jefferson’s – (58 Center Street) 

Meeting called by: Cheri Gabbert 

Attendees: Lori O’Brien, Bonnie Kiese, Cathy Espy, Beth Ede, Janell Linville, Lesli Tapp, Alberta Rosburg, Bill Gould 

 President’s Update 

 Photos 

 State Leadership Conference 

 Chapter Leaders Playground 

 VLRC 

 Benefits Survey  - Bill and Bonnie have 
agreed to take over from Nicole     

 Families and Work Institute – 
Partnership with Winona Area 
Chamber of Commerce – Cheri will join 
the Chamber task force 

 SHAPE 

Action Items 

Get posted on website 

 Director and Committee Updates 

 Conference Committee – Planning is 
coming along.  We have Jennifer 
McClure coming in to talk on Social 
Media.  Decided we will offer half-day 
registrations 

 Lori O’Brien – Vice President – April – 
Ryan Ping from Edward Jones, May – 
MNHR Specialist 

 Barb Ferguson – Secretary 

 Bonnie Kiese – Treasurer 

 Jim Streiff – Diversity and Workforce 
Readiness 

 Cathy Espy – Web Coordinator – Asked 
everyone to let her know if they see 
something outdated on the website so 
she can get it updated 

 Beth Ede – Legislative 

 Janell Linville – Certification and 

Action Items 

 

 



                                                          

Foundation 

 PHR/SPHR Study Group 

 Lesli Tapp – Membership – We went 
from 92 members down to 90 (lost 3 
but gained one).  She is working on the 
renewals. 

 Alberta Rosburg – Student 
Chapter/Education – Alberta gave an 
update on the February meeting which 
the students are hosting.  She also 
presented the plan for the mentorship 
program 

 Bill Gould – Marketing/PR 

 

 Additional Items: 

 

Action Items 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


